Hicksville Public Schools



Administration Building 200 Division Avenue Hicksville, NY 11801-4800

Phone: 516-733-2100 Fax: 516-733-6584

Theodore Fulton, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

John O'Brien District Clerk

Dear Parents:

SUBJECT: All Private & Parochial Schools

Transportation Requests

DEADLINE: April 1, 2024

Transportation of non-disabled children to private and parochial schools outside the district is available up to a maximum of 15 miles. Each year requests must be made by April 1st, preceding the start of the school year, for those who wish to continue or begin transportation.

This is the application form for the **2024-25 school year**. Additional application forms and detailed information are available at the Transportation Office in the Administration Building, 200 Division Avenue Hicksville, and on the district website at **hicksvillepublicschools.org**, under the Departments tab.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Marcy Tannenbaum

Assistant Superintendent for Business